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To kick off School Year 2022-2023, the Office of Early Childhood is 

excited to bring back our annual Night at the Museum Event. 

Come join us for an engaging night of FUN for the entire family! 

Join us at The Newark Museum of 
Arts on  

Friday, September 23, 2022 

3:00 PM—7:00 PM  
 

49 Washington Street 

Newark, NJ   
 

Register today at                       

https://tinyurl.com/NBOENAM        


